
From: Royal Highlands Homeowners Association chuckcurtis8-gmail.com@shared1.ccsend.com
Subject: Theft in Faircrest alley

Date: April 4, 2025 at 3:51 PM
To: chuckcurtis8@gmail.com

 

 
Royal Highlands Homeowners Association April 4, 2025

ALLEY CREEPER RETURNS!
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Some thieves regularly cruise our streets and alleys with an eagle eye trained to steal
anything that's not locked down. Our neighbor Chris Lavarias at 9428 Faircrest had the
misfortune of losing his wheelbarrow to one of these creeps yesterday. Then this hoodlum
dared to cruise our alleys again today.

I'm sorry, but the license plate is flipped in the photo. It's a Texas plate: BWP-5517. It's a
white Mercury Mountaineer.

(Thanks for these photos, Chris. Chris ran up the alley in pursuit of this thief.)

We'll tell our patrol officers about this bandit. If you see this car, call 9-1-1 right away.

Another Faircrest neighbor had a car break-in a couple of weeks ago. Someone broke into
her nanny's car and stole some loose change.

A third car parked on Faircrest had a window broken out a month ago.

Please stay alert for anyone who looks suspicious and don't hesitate to call 9-1-1.
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